
4. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

4.1 CYCLE ACCESS – PORT HILLS ROAD

Mr Brian Farrant, a resident of Horotane Valley, has sought speaking rights to convey to
the Community Board his concerns that no progress is being made on bicycle access
along Port Hills Road between Mary Duncan Park and the Heathcote Valley.

Please Note
To be reported to the Counci's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


